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28th November 2010 

 

Dear  Members, 

Another Newsletter! Due to adverse weather conditions we are planning a few changes for the Christmas and New Year 
rallies, which are outlined below. 

 

• Firstly those children that missed their rally on the 28th November due to the snow are invited to attend another 
Sunday before Christmas. PLEASE ring us to arrange this and we will do our best to fit you in! 

 

• Any half day children will be joining in with the Christmas Party at 1pm, morning children arriving at 10.30am 
and leaving at 2pm and afternoon children arriving at 1pm and leaving at 4.30pm.  

 

• Due to the first Sunday in January being on New Year’s weekend, still in the middle of the school holidays, we 
have decided to start the New Years rallies on the following Sunday (9th January). Therefore each child’s usual 
rally date will have moved on one Sunday.  If you are unsure about which Sunday you should attend, then please 
double check when booking your place! 

 

• Finally, all will get back to normal in February J  

 

PLEASE NOTE THE NEW UPDATED OPENING 
HOURS SCHEDULE OVERLEAF! 

 

Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year to you 
all, and Thank you for your valued custom. 
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